From: Thompson, Paul
Sent: 15 January 2014 15:19
To: Bob Neville
Subject: 13/01827/LB - North Arms signage removal
Hello Mr. Neville, 

I tried to reach you by phone but was unable to get through; hence the e-mail.

I understand that the above planning application timing, for objections, finishes today.

The purpose of this note is to explain the situation facing our village pub, which might not be evident from the objections logged through the normal comment section on the web.

Our pub was bought by a property developer in February 2013. We were assured by the Brewery that the Pub had to be sold as a going concern and could not be made in to a private residence.

Unfortunately, the developer who bought the property, has explained to the Parish Council that he intends on going for 'change of use'; allowing the property to be converted in to a private residence. 

We believe that this signage removal is an attempt to 'ease the way' for his change of use application which has yet to arrive.

We ask you to consider this when reviewing the above application. The pub is now registered as a village asset and we ask only that we are given a chance to fight his change of use application when the time comes.

By granting the 'signage removal' we believe this will make our case weaker when we object to the change of use application. 

If you could consider this when reviewing the planning application I would be very grateful.

Regards, Paul Thompson 

-- 

Paul M Thompson

